Scout Troop 8

Town Logo permission request

BSA Troop 8 requests permission to use to Town of Shenandoah logo for creation of a patch to be sewn
to troop neckerchiefs.

Background: The Scout neckerchief is a key component of the Scout uniform, which is worn by more
than 50 million scouts in more than 200 countries around the world.

Scout Troops can choose the color and design of unit neckerchiefs.

Scouts were first established in the Town of Shenandoah in 1913 and have contributed to civic
projects and events since then. Troop 8 requests use of the logo to reflect our historical connection to
the Town of Shenandoah and the Native American history of the area.

Troop 8 affirms that:

> We are a non-profit organization, chartered by the Lions Club of Shenandoah.

We will neither sell, monetize, nor disparage the logo in any way.

The use of the logo is limited only to use on Troop neckerchiefs.

The Troop will not reproduce for any other purpose uniess additional permissions are granted.
The Troop may provide a sample of the logo in its intended form if requested.
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Point of contact for this request is:
Brian Dibb
Scoutmaster, Troop 8
318 Nature Ln, Shenandoah VA 22849

BrianDibb@gmail.com
(804) 878-6571
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